R	ΩY	1

- Folder 1 Academy of Medicine of Toledo and Lucas County
 - 1. Leaflet, The Academy Library, 1940
 - 2. Membership Roster, 1959 and 1961
- Folder 2 Academy of Medicine, Woman's Auxiliary
 - 1. Constitution and Bylaws, 1957
 - 2. Yearbooks, 7th-22nd Season, 1947/48-1962/63
- Folder 3 Academy of Medicine, Woman's Auxiliary
 - 1. Yearbooks, 23rd-26th, 29th-42nd Season, 1963/63-1966/67, 1969/70-1982/83
- Folder 4 Children's Hospital of Toledo
 - 1. Pamphlet, "Hi Folks, Welcome," ca. 1958
- Folder 5 City Hospital
 - 1. First Annual Report and Fifth Annual Report of the Woman's Christian Association, 1875
- Folder 6 Crestview Center
 - 1. Annual Report, 1969
- Folder 7 Flower Hospital
 - 1. Pamphlet, "Flower Hospital, Toledo, Ohio," ca. 1958
 - 2. Pamphlet, "The New Flower Hospital," 1975
 - 3. Annual Report, 1957, "The Flower Story"
- Folder 8 Green Cape (Women's & Children's Hospital and Riverside Hospital)
 - 1. 1938: December
 - 2. 1939: March, July, September, December
 - 3. 1940: March, June, September, December
 - 4. 1941: March, June (?), September, December
 - 5. 1942: March, June, September, December
 - 6. 1943: March, June, September, December
 - 7. 1944: April, August, December
 - 8. 1945: April, September, December
 - 9. 1946: March, June, Winter

Box 1 (cont.)

Folder 9 Green Cape (Women's & Children's Hospital and Riverside Hospital)

- 1. 1947: June, December
- 2. 1948: January, April, August, November
- 3. 1949: June
- 4. 1952: June (?), October
- 5. 1953: June, December
- 6. 1954: October
- 7. 1955: February, May, October
- 8. 1973: June, November
- 9. 1974: [no date], [ca. 1974-75]
- 10.1975: December
- 11.1976: May, June, December
- 12.1977: August

Folder 10 Hospital Planning Association of the Greater Toledo Area

- 1. Annual report, 1966, 1973
- 2. Pamphlet, n.d. (2 copies)

Folder 11 Hospital Service Association of Toledo

1. Pamphlet, "A Non-Profit Service offered to Lucas County Residents: Your Bill is Paid!" ca. 1938

Folder 12 Maternity and Children's Hospital

- 1. Pamphlet, "What Have You Ever Done?" 1922
- 2. Pamphlet, "Maternity & Children's Hospital," n.d.

Folder 13 Maumee Valley Hospital

- Pamphlet, "School of Nursing, Circular of Information, 1957-1958"
- 2. Pamphlet, "Catalogue for Interns and Residents," 1958
- 3. Leaflet, Brief history, 1958

Folder 14 Medical College of Ohio Hospital (MCO)

- 1. Telephone Directory, November 1971
- 2. Pamphlet, "A Guide to MCO Hospital," ca. 1979

Folder 15 Mercy Hospital

- 1. Pamphlet, "For Health and Education," 1957
- 2. Invitation, Commencement, 1963
- 3. Pamphlet, "The Quality of Mercy," 1976
- 4. Pamphlet, "Patient Information," n.d.

Local History & Genealogy Department Toledo-Lucas County Public Library, Toledo, Ohio

Box 1 (cont.)

Folder 16 Mercy and St. Charles Hospitals

1. Leaflet, "Combined Services," 1970

Folder 17 Northern Tri-State medical Association

1. Program, Semi-Annual meeting, January 14, 1913

Folder 18 Northwestern Ohio Hospital for the Insane

 Annual Report, Year ending November 30, 1884, 1885, 1886, 1887

Folder 19 Nurses Training Schools

 Report, "Admission Requirements, Toledo Nurses Training Schools," Publication No. 1, Board of Community relations, 1949

Folder 20 Opportunity Home

1. "'Your Opportunity Home'," ca. 1953 (2 copies)

Folder 21 Parkview Hospital

1. Brief History, 1958

Folder 22 Protestant Hospital

1. Report, 1882

Folder 23 Riverside Hospital

- History of Riverside and predecessor entities: The Retreat, a Home for Friendless Girls, April 3, 1884 to November 5, 1895; The Retreat, a Maternity and Foundling's Home, November 6, 1895 to January 23, 1913; Maternity and Children's Hospital, January 24, 1913 to February 1, 1928; The Women's and Children's Hospital, February 3, 1928 to November 6, 1939; Women's and Children's Hospital, November 7, 1939 to January 24, 1945; Riverside Hospital, January 25, 1945 to 1951, ca. 1951 (12 pages)
- 2. History, The Alumnae Association, 1940 (2 pages)
- 3. Alumni Association Address Book, 1972
- 4. Letter and list of contents of cornerstone, 1984
- 5. Brochure, "Welcome to Riverside Hospital," ca. 1994

Box 1 (cont.)

Folder 24 Riverside Hospital

- 1. Pamphlet, "The Need is now...," 1955
- 2. Pamphlet, "An opportunity to serve," ca. 1955
- 3. Pamphlet, "a nursing education," 1967
- 4. Program, Laying of the Corner Stone and Dedication...Riverside Hospital School of Nursing, June 21, 1969
- 5. Annual Reports, 1955, 1956, 1967, 1968

Folder 25 Robinwood Hospital

1. Annual Report, 1911-1912

Folder 26 William Roche Memorial Hospital

1. *The Victor*, published monthly by the patients of Roche Hospital:

1937: October, November 1938: January-September

1952: January, February, April-June

Folder 27 William Roche Memorial Hospital

- Bulletin, Academy of Medicine, June 1961, page describing Rehabilitation Unit
- 2. Letter and Fact Sheet re levy, 1957 (6 sheets)
- 3. Letter and Fact Sheet re levy, 1960 (7 sheets)
- 4. Call for investigation of rehabilitation unit, 1966 (18 pages)

Folder 28 St. Charles Hospital

- 1. Progress Report, 1964, 1967, 1968, 1970
- 2. Pamphlet, "For Your Community, For Your Neighbor, For Your Family, For Yourself: St. Charles Hospital Building Fund," 1950
- 3. Pamphlet, "The Scope of a Modern Hospital: Decade of Progress, 1953-1963"
- 4. Pamphlet, "15 Steps Forward, St. Charles Hospital, 1953-1968"
- 5. Pamphlet, "St. Charles Hospital," 1974 [Patient information]

Folder 29 St. Luke's Hospital

1. Pamphlet, "St. Luke's Hospital, 1905-1980" (2 copies)

Box 1 (cont.)

Folder 30

- St. Vincent's Hospital
- 1. Invitation and Programs, Centenary, 1855-1955 (2 copies)
- 2. Program, 125th Anniversary, November 19, 1980
- 3. Pamphlet, "The Seen, the Unseen and the Heritage," ca. 1950
- 4. Pamphlet, "The Training Program Offered for Interns and Residents," 1954
- 5. Pamphlet, "Questions you may have and Answers to your questions," ca. 1962 [capital campaign]
- 6. Pamphlet, "St. Vincent Hospital and Medical Center," ca. 1975 [patient information]
- 7. Pamphlet, "Women of Toledo: Presented by The Guild... Tenth Annual Fashion Show," March 4, 1975. Women highlighted: Sally Bates; Jackie Benschoter; Agnes "Tomme" Bergman; Rochelle Bowman; Tessie Boucouras; Sharon Brooks; Edrene Benson Cole; Margaret Cook; Dorothy Driscoll; Catherine Eberly; Josephine Francis; Ruth Franklin; Kathryn Franklin; Helen Gummow; Eve m. Hartman; Dorothy Herbert; Elaine Hotchkiss; Irma L. Karmol; Marcia Long; Nanci Riley; Mary Robinson; Sue Robinson; Rebecca Schmidt; Imogene Seeger; Kay Van der Veer; Marjorie Verhoff; Teresa Villarreal; Mary Ann Wanatick; Mabel Washington; Ednaearle Williams; Sue Zanville; Sharon Zimmerman; Barbara Zulke
- 8. Pamphlet, "Women of Toledo," 20th annual fashion show, April 20, 1985. Women highlighted: Mildred L. Bayer; Marge Thiesen Dickie; Mary Gregory; Ruth Venner; Elizabeth A. Zepf; Gertrude Brigham; Terry Guardiola; Ruth Antoine Justen; Joan S. Katz; Kathleen Larey Lewton; Brenda Morehead; Mary C. Murnen; Jeannine Launer Oren; Irma Petersen; Elaine Schoen; Lily N. Sim; Joann Zimmel
- Folder 31 Toledo Children's Hospital
 - 1. Pamphlet, "Day to Night, Night to Day," 2001 (2 copies)
- Folder 32 Toledo Health Center (Toledo Board of Health)
 - 1. Pamphlet, "Toledo ... A Capital of Progress Opens Its Million Dollar Health Center," 1954

Box 1 (cont.)

Folder 33 Toledo Hospital

- 1. Report for the Year 1895
- 2. Building Fund Daily Report Form, July 14, 1954
- 3. Leaflet, Campaign report, December 27, 1954
- Pamphlet, "Toledo Hospital... a greater medical service for Toledo and Northwestern Ohio during the next quarter century," ca. 1954
- 5. Pamphlet, "Internships and Residencies," ca. 1969
- 6. Guidebook for all Employees, June 1972 (19 pages)
- 7. Program, Annual Employee Award Dinner, March 26, 1975
- 8. Program, Annual Awards Banquet, 1977, 1978, 1979, 1980, 1981

Folder 34 Toledo Hospital

1. Program, Women's Auxiliary Style Revue, 1953, 1954, 1958

Folder 35 Toledo Medical Library Association

- 1. Constitution, 1939
- 2. Program, Annual Meeting, 1956, 1965, 1970

Folder 36 Toledo Mental Health Center

- 1. Map of grounds, 1977, 1978, n.d.
- 2. Listing of buildings with demolition dates, 1981

Folder 37 Toledo State Hospital

1. Report: History, Grounds & Facilities, Floor Plans, Plot Plan

Folder 38 Toledo State Hospital

- 1. Annual report, 1937
- 2. The Trend, May 1965
- 3. The Grapevine, April 1966
- 4. The Helping Hands, March-April 1967
- 5. Leaflet, "You Can Help Bring Hope to Ohio's Mentally III," 1955
- 6. WSPD script, 1957
- 7. Plot Plan, n.d.

Box 1 (cont.)

Folder 39 Toledo State Insane Asylum

- 1. Specifications for an Insane Asylum, 1884
- 2. Specifications for the construction of Employees' Dwellings, Ice House, Barn, Covered Ways, Bath house, Fire Department Quarters, and Physicians' Residence, 1886
- 3. Specifications setting forth Alterations and Additions of Two Hospital Buildings, 1889
- 4. Specifications of Water Works, n.d.

Folder 40 Women's and Children's Hospital

1. Program, Concert presented by Alumnae Association Women's and Children's Hospital, February 29, 1940 (2 copies)